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From: Trisha Hewitt <trisha.hewitt@tamarcrossings.org.uk>

Sent: 30 July 2025 14:14

To: Trisha Hewitt

Subject: re article on new partnership with Action for Children

Good afterncon

Please see below a copy of an article re a new partnership with Action for Children to help build positive
relationships with young people. We will be adding this to the Tamar Crossings website and social media
channels and sending to the local media later today.

Torpoint Ferry joins Action for Children to build positive relationships with young people
30 July 2025

Torpoint Ferry is working with Action for Children on an exciting new partnership which is designed to
help build positive relationships with young people.

The project, which officially began on 22 July, will see detached youth workers Rachael and Natalie from
Action for Children joining the ferry between Spm and 7 pm every Tuesday evening during the summer
period.

“We are delighted to be working with Action for Children on this project which is designed to
strengthen our connection with the local youth community and promote safe, enriching transit
experiences “explained Ferry Manager Kellyann Newcombe.

“Rachael and Natalie’s presence will not only provide familiarity and reassurance to families and
young people travelling in and around Torpoint, but also aligns with the Ferry’s broader role as a
vital community lifeline playing a part in the Tamar 2050 vision by fostering inclusivity and public
engagement.”

As well as building positive relationships with the young people travelling on the ferry, listening to their
needs and signposting them to other projects and support, Rachael and Natalie’s role will include working
with partners to prevent incidents of anti-social behaviour.

“We know that understanding who is coming from where, and the issues young people are facing,
helps us develop appropriate interventions “ said Rachael. “Positive projects such as this can play an
important part in reducing ASB by engaging directly with young people when and where they need it
most.”

Ends







Tamar

Crossings

Trisha Hewitt

Tamar Bridge and Torpoint Ferry

Communications  Manager ek Bninne

Phone: 07946654121

Web: www.tamarcrossings.org.uk

Tamar Bridge Office, Pemros Road,
Address: Address: St Budeaux, Plymouth, PL5 1LP




